
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Update from the Parents Meetings on 22nd and 26th April 

9 parents, 1 young person and 2 project staff attended the 2 meetings, at the Angel Hotel 

Abergavenny and the Therapy Den in Usk. We focussed on a ‘Magic Wand Question’: 

If you had a magic wand, what would you create that would give your son or daughter, and 

other young people with additional needs, a good adult life? 

The responses we had are written on the placards below. They fall into 4 themes: 

Somewhere to live; Employment; Places to go; Better planning. 

   Contacts:  

Mike Logan   
07825 099 130   
mikelogan@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

Gemma  Martin  
07825 099 138 

gemmamartin@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

Transition Cooperative 

Project 

May Newsletter 

Issue 3 

These meetings were the first step in setting up and agreeing the priorities of 

the Transition Cooperative Project. Now we need to hear from other people to 

see if you agree with these issues as priorities, or whether you have other 

ideas. Please contact Mike Logan to give us your point of view… 

 Do you agree with the issues on placards 1 — 6? 

 Do you want to add any more issues to the project’s priorities? 

 Which of these issues should be the top priorities? 

1 2 3 

4 5 6 

Reply by 31 

May if you 

can. Thanks 
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